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A Visit to Ropar Wetland on the occasion of World Wetland Day

(5th Feb, 2024)

The PG department of Zoology organized a visit to the Ropar Wetland on 5th February
2024 for students of MSc Zoology First and Second Year under guidance of Head of
the department Dr Amandeep Kaur dedicated to World Wetland Day. The main
motive of this visit was to raise the awareness among students about conservation,
importance and significant role of wetlands in the ecosystem. This trip also provided a
chance to students to witness the fauna and flora around the wetlands and also
encourged to reduce the use of plastic and proper disposal of waste in order to protect
these wetlands. A group of 33 students and 2 teachers (Prof Komalpreet Kaur and Dr
Shelly) of PG Department of Zoology was part of this visit.


